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Helen Wilkins

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Ms Wilkins

Planning Proposal to reclassify drainage reserves from Community to Operational (Stage 3)

A Planning Proposal has been prepared by JBA Urban Planning and submitted to your office for a
Gateway determination as set out in Sections 55 and 56 of the Environmental Planning and

Assessment Act 1979 to facilitate the reclassification of some Council owned parcels of land.

Should you require any further information on the Planning Proposal, please contact our Property
Consultant Dirk Nagel 9789-9531 or by email at dirkn@canterbury.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

o

Brad McPherson
GROUP MANAGER GOVERNANCE

9 June 2016
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